




















WALSH GALLEGOS 
TREVINO KYLE & ROBINSON P.C. 

ECTOR COUNTY ISO E-MAIL UPDATE FORM 

The Walsh Gallegos E-mail Update program is designed to keep our clients 

informed of the latest developments in school law. These updates address a 

broad range of topics related to legal issues confronting school districts. In 
addition, e-mail update recipients will also be notified of upcoming audio/video 

conferences and specialty publications produced by Walsh Gallegos. 

Below is the list of personnel and/or Board of Trustees that are currently in our 

system. Please review carefully and make any necessary changes or additions. 

Also note that there may be some names without an e-mail address or position. 

Please provide a current e-mail address, indicate whether the individual should 
remain one of our e-mail update recipients, and provide the named position of 

the individual. If you are having difficulty receiving our e-mail updates, please 

ask your technology department to add mypinpointe.com to the list of 

accepted domains. 

Name E-mail

Dr. Scott Muri Superintendent scott.muri@ectorcountyisd.org 

Mr. Steve Brown Board President brownrs@mygrande.net 

Ms. Leslie Wilson Executive Director of Special Leslie.Wilson@ectorcountyisd.org 
Services 
Special Education Behavior michael.williamson@ectorcountyisd.org 
Supervisor 

Mr. Joe Williamson 

Ms. Delma Abalos Board Member abaloslawoffice@gmail.com 

Ms. Tammy Hawkins Board Member hawkinstarnmy76@gmail.com 

Attach additional sheets if necessary. Please return this form to Client Services. 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Client 

Services at (800) 252-3405. 

VIA FAX 

(512) 467-9318
VIA MAIL 

Client Services 
Walsh Gallegos 
P.O. Box 2156 
Austin, TX 78768 

VIA E-MAIL 
info@wabsa.com 




